
2025 Annual Update: Protecting Architects is Our Policy

AN EVERLASTING COMMITMENT TO SAFEGUARD ARCHITECTS

At Pro-Demnity, we have a protect and defend mindset. It’s embedded in our Policy which is
expressed as:

The insurance contract that protects architects.

The principle that drives how we serve architects.

Our commitment to be here for architects.

Our drive to protect architects is not just about professional liability insurance to meet the unique
needs of architectural professionals.

It’s about dedication to integrity and excellence so that architects can trust us to stand by them,
providing the protection and peace of mind they deserve. It’s a pledge that we re-commit to at
each and every renewal, annually.

This 2025 annual update highlights our policy and promise to champion architectural practices to
design a better world through their wise, effective and efficient management of risk.

https://prodemnity.com/2025-annual-update-protecting-architects-is-our-policy/


BOARD CHAIR’S PRESENTATION AT THE OAA ANNUAL GENERAL
MEETING

Our Board Chair, Debra Krakow presented the company’s highlights for 2024 to the OAA
membership at their Annual General Meeting which took place on Tuesday, April 8, 2025.

Her presentation is available for download: Pro-Demnity’s Chair of the Board of Directors
presentation

https://prodemnity.com/wp-content/uploads/2023/04/2025-OAA-AGM-V2-Board-Chairs-Remarks-April-8-2025-1.pdf
https://prodemnity.com/wp-content/uploads/2023/04/2025-OAA-AGM-V2-Board-Chairs-Remarks-April-8-2025-1.pdf

